Dear First Grade Families,
With the Winter Holiday quickly approaching, I wanted to let you know that there will be no homework checklist/spelling words sent home until the week of  January 8.  With that in mind, I wanted to remind you that our Jeffery website has a TON of great web-based programs to help keep your child “busy” but with a purpose!
- IXL, XtraMath and Prodigy are three of the math programs that we use a lot of in class, so your child is very familiar with them. 
-It is also EXTREMELY IMPORTANT that your child keep reading over break. If you can’t make it to the library or the kiddos are complaining about how all their books are SOOOOO boring, have them log into RAZ-Kids. The books that are on their account are right at your child’s appropriate reading level, so success is guaranteed! The books are very engaging and allow your child to listen to reading, read the book independently, and work on comprehension skills via answering questions about the text. The part the students like? Accumulating points to build a really cool robot or spaceship! You will need to put in my teacher username which is- agalusha0. Your child then puts in his/her username and password.
This week, our phonics focus was on the digraph -th. We read our story of the week, "Sea Animals", and not only answered questions about the text, but also had to support our answers with the evidence from the text. We also talked about Idioms this week.
In math, we wrapped up Unit 4 by reviewing part-part-total and missing addend problems. We also continued to practice measuring objects using paper clips and blocks. The Unit 4 study guide is in your child's folder today. Our unit test is on Monday. 
In science, we FINALLY got to build our created animals using play-doh. The students did an awesome job incorporating body structures and defense mechanisms into their animals. 
Thanks for all you do to help your child be successful in school. We appreciate you!
Anita Galusha
Jeffery Elementary School - First/Second Grade Teacher
agalusha@kusd.edu  l  P:  262.359.2101   l   F:  262.359.2033
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Important Dates
Monday, December 18 - The Great Jeffery Raffle -drawing will be held during school hours
Tuesday, December 19  Room 117 Winter Party from 1:00-2:00 P.M. - A big thanks to everyone who has volunteered!
December 20-January 2- Winter Break


Wednesday, January 3 Return from Winter Break


Monday, January 15  Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day- No school for students or staff

Friday, January 19 Quarter 2 Ends; No school for Students


